From: Loeff, Scott 
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2015 1:19 PM
To: Aida Cantic (aidaplana91@gmail.com)
Cc: Scanlan, Elizabeth; Chavez, Hugo
Subject: Cards

On behalf of myself, Beth and Hugo, we want to  thank you for the Holiday cards. It was very thought

full.  We are not able to accept the Starbuck Gift Cards. 

The Department of Buildings No Gift Policy and City of Chicago Ethics Ordinance do not allow us to accept such gifts. I will return them to you next Monday or when I next see you.

Again we appreciate the thought.  We hope you are having a good experience with your internship.

Scott Loeff PHR

Assistant Commissioner-Labor Relations

City of Chicago Department of Buildings

